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# 30th August, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 25th
E. instant, and note your remarks respecting the Motor Vessel
"ROODE ZEE" .

With rom to the second paragraph of yowr
letter, I may say that fho Certificates for the Generators
% Nos. 21613, 21612 and 21654 cannot be traced in this Office,
i end 1t will thevefore be apprecisted if you could arrange
for coplies to be furnished.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant Secretary.

The Surveyors, L D y
ROTTERDAM . el b




